
From: David Brown
To: "Stephen B. Biles"; Jennifer Gniffke
Cc: "David Brown"
Subject: RE: Working With The Neighborhood
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 1:11:21 PM

Thanks, Stephen.
 
Yes, we would appreciate one or two of these units, connecting to a 120-volt constant feed (not
batteries, which burn out in four weeks) at the exterior area.
 
I look forward to continued discussion.
 
 

Thanks,
 
David
Ranch West
 
 
 

From: Stephen B. Biles [mailto:Stephen.Biles@247.dog] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 7:39 AM
To: Jennifer Gniffke <Jennifer.Gniffke@mesaaz.gov>
Cc: David Brown <david@azwriter.com>
Subject: Working With The Neighborhood
 
Hi Jennifer,
 
My staff and I have continued the dialog with the neighbors near the Mesa Shores shopping
center.
 
Mesa Dogs 24/7 has agreed to install the dog silencer device, as per suggested by David
Brown, in our outside area as a provision for permitting.
 
Our discussions have been productive and fair for all parties.  We continue our commitment to
being a good neighbor.
 
Regards,
 
Stephen B. Biles
Founder & President
(833) Dogs247
Stephen@azdogs247.com
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Sent from my iWolf Pad


